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Subject Rails vs. Trails

All,
 
Although I now live outside of El Dorado County, I was born and raised in Camino/Placerville 
and have been following the rail vs. trails issue.  Looking at the committee report and map 
attached to the agenda item, it makes me wonder, where “rails” people involved with this 
committee?  I can also see that what is being proposed shows that the trails component is in 
all segments of the trail (1, 2 & 3), whereas, the rails component is only in segment 2.  If you 
are going to be FAIR, then the trails component should not be allowed in segment 2.  Fair is 
Fair, why should they get all and the rails only get a very small piece?

Here are a couple of questions, you as representatives of the community should be asking:

1)  Why are the trails people so unwilling to share
2)  Shouldn't ALL be able to use this property
3)  Once the rails are pulled up "THEY ARE GONE"

Thank you,
Beth Ingle
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